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AACES
917 SE 9th Street
Stuart, FL 34994
EIN# 84-2227674
Dear AACES Sponsor:
AACES Inc. is a local non-profit 501c3 organization. Our mission is to address the needs, concerns, and ideas of the community to make a better community for all citizens. This year we are planning to do our first Ms. Juneteenth pageant for the young ladies of the community to participate. The date of this year’s pageant will be held on June 19, as part of the 2024 Juneteenth celebration. As we all know Juneteenth (June 19th) is a very important part of the history of our country. It is celebrated throughout the country in recognition of freedom from slavery. This program is a unique pageantry experience for young ladies between the ages 13 and 18. This pageant experience aims not only to showcase the inherent beauty and talent of these young ladies but to minimize stereotypes; develop a sense of self confidence and pride; and deepen the understanding of African and Black/African American history and culture.  AACES Inc. would like to thank you for your consideration of this request. We depend on local businesses as well as individuals in the community for support. Given that we are a non-profit organization, your donation is tax deductible and serves as an excellent way to give back to your community.
Your support is greatly appreciated.  Please make checks payable to: Afro American Citizens of East Stuart Inc. (AACES) or visit our website at https://aaces2020.org and select the donate button.
 
Sincerely,
Nina Dooley - President
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